This is the LORD’S DAY — November 4, 2018

Morning Worship - 9:30 A.M. Evening Worship - 5:00 P.M.

Scripture: Scripture: Romans 7
Text: Text: Romans 7:1-4
REMARRIED!
l. I
Il. Il.
. .
Psalters: Psalters: 357, 364, 426, 125
Today Next Week
Offering AM General Fund, Adams General Fund, Eastside
PM Benevolence, CCHS Benevolence, Wingham PR School
Nursery AM Annie O., Julie P., Sophia S. Cindy O., Jill R., Cassidy V.
PM Bri O., Michelle P., Molly S. Anna Mae P., Madeline R., Grace V.
Ushers Alex Kaiser & Stephen Langerak Jed Pipe & Mark Ophoff
Transportation D_Ol_Jg Dou_g Ming_erink Jordan Pipe_
Vivian Tim Hoving Don Kamphuis
Audrey

CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

~We welcome Prof. Dykstra to our pulpit this morning, and Prof. Engelsma to our pulpit this evening.

~The Council will meet Thursday, November 8, at 7:00PM followed by the Consistory meeting starting around 8:30PM.
~Council: For our annual congregational meeting, the nominees for Elder will be Jim Holstege, Tim Hoving, Mark Ophoff,
and Bill Pipe; the nominees for Deacon will be Christian Flikkema, Garth McKinney, Tim Kortering, and Jed Pipe unless
there is a lawful objection. Retiring elders are Dan Schimmel and Ted Pipe; retiring Deacons are Mike Kerkstra and Brent
Snippe. Doug Mingerink requested his name be withdrawn from nomination for personal reasons.

~The Senior Adult Bible Study will meet on Wednesday, November 7,at 7:30 PM, and will begin discussion at Malachi
2:1. Kathi Holstege will serve and Jim will close with prayer.

~Junior Adult Society: Our next meeting is November 14. We will discus 1 Samuel 28. It is not too late to start attending!
Craig Dykstra will close in prayer. Monica Hoekstra and Amanda Jabaay will serve.

~The Young People’s Society will meet November 18 in the music room. Elle and Ava Jabaay will provide refreshments.

DENOMINATIONAL ANNOUCEMENTS

~Ministers: Trinity PRC called Rev. Huizinga. Immanuel (Lacombe) called Rev. J. Engelsma.

~The Council of Georgetown PRC will be sending a delegation (Pastor and Mary Haak and Joel and Ellen Bruinooge) this
week Wednesday to the PRC of Vellore India for a three week visit (Nov. 7-27). Pastor Haak will lead seminars for area
pastors and students of the Sola Gratia Academy in the doctrine of Eschatology, conduct classes in the Tamil and English
congregations on the Covenant Family, preach on the Lord’s Day, meet with the PRCV Council, and make visits to the
members of the congregation and the children of the GFH. Pray for safety of travel and blessing upon the Word of Truth to
the hearts of many.

~Mexico Presentation - Mark your calendar for Sunday evening, November 11 @ 7:45 at First Church. Prof. Cammenga,
Rev. Griess and Mr. Doner Bartolon will present information regarding their trip this past summer to the Mexico City area,
where they were able to preach and give lectures to saints from two Presbyterian denominations as well as to professors and
students at the John Calvin University. Come and learn about the interest that was expressed by our fellow saints in this
country as well as the possibility of more work that could be done there.

~SPECIAL NEEDS PROGRAM! Please mark your calendars for this special program. It will be Thursday November 15 at
7:00 at Trinity PRC. There are a total of 20 participants; 14 of which have special numbers that they are excited to share with
you. Come and see God’s work in their lives.

YOUNG PEOPLE/YOUNG ADULTS

~The PRC Singles Weekend Conference is here! This conference is geared toward single members of the church ages mid
20s and up. Join us Friday, Nov. 9 at Hope School for a gym/game night at 6pm. Speeches will be Saturday Nov. 10 at
Grandville PRC at 11am & 1:30pm, given by Rev. N. Langerak and Rev. R. VVan Overloop, Lord willing. There will also be a
bonfire/hayride Saturday evening and a psalm/hymn sing Sunday evening. Email prcsinglesconference@gmail.com with any
questions. Come join us for a blessed time of fellowship with over 60 like-minded singles!

~ Girls Conference: Shine as Lights in the World/Nov. 10, 2018/Georgetown PRC. Grades 9-Post High/College girls:
Have you made mistakes or messed up? Discover how the Master makes masterpieces from our mistakes. Bring along
neighbors and friends! Don’t wait! Sign up soon! Register: https://shineaslights2018.eventbrite.com

~ The annual young people’s Thanksgiving Mass Meeting will be held at First PRC on November 11, from 2 to 3 PM, with
a speech given by Rev. Griess. Young people are encouraged to attend for a good time of fellowship! Refreshments to follow

SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

~Adams Christian School will be conducting its fall deficit drive by mail. The goal of this drive is $125,000. Information
and commitment forms will be mailed out this week. Please prayerfully consider this need and return your gift or pledge to
the school by Nov 30.

~From Heritage Christian School - the 2018 Fall Deficit drive letters for Heritage Christian School have been sent out. If
you did not receive the letter and would like one sent to you, please call the school. We thank you for the continued support
of covenant education and Heritage Christian School.

~Covenant Christian High School's Annual Support Drive for the 2018-19 school year began this past week. The budgeted
goal for this drive is $385,000. Please prayerfully consider this need and contribute as you are able to the support of the
education of our covenant youth. If you would like a drive letter and did not receive one, please contact the school office.
~Adams Auction is THIS FRIDAY, November 9 in the school gym! Come enjoy a delicious Mexican dinner with several
delicious sides served from 5-6:30 pm. The silent auction tables open at 5 and start to close at 6:40. The live auction starts at
7. We have a lot of great things to auction off this year! If you would like to check out some items before you go, you can go
to the Adams website: adamschristianschool.org and click on the Fundraising tab to Boosters... then to School Auction. The
preliminary booklet should be there to view soon. Hope to see you there!

~Stop&Shop is November 10, from 9 AM - 2 PM. Come out to Eastside Christian School to shop our Arts and Craft
vendors. Stay for our delicious lunch and pick up some banket (first come, first served), homemade soups, and baked goods.
If you are interested in being a vendor, contact Dana VanPutten at dvanputten@att.net.

~We invite you to attend Hope School's All-School Program on Friday, November 16 at 7:30 pm at Grandville High School.
Our theme is "The Wonderful Works of the Lord".

~The next Eastside School Board meeting will be on Monday, November 19 at 7 PM.

~The 4-on-4 Volleyball Tournament for Covenant Christian High School will be held on December 8 this year. There will be
amen's and a women's division. This tournament is open to all post-high school adults. The cost is $100 a team to help
support our volleyball program at Covenant. Please register your team by emailing Courtney Jessup

at CourtneyP10@gmail.com. The deadline to register is November 21. Thanks!

~ Covenant Christian High School Curriculum Director: In view of our continued growth, Covenant Christian desires to
expand its administrative team with the addition of a part time Curriculum Director position beginning in the 2019-2020
school year . This position could possibly involve part time teaching as well. The duties would include developing,
maintaining and evaluating the curriculum in all subject areas. For more information or to apply please contact Rick
Noorman, school administrator, at 616-322-2549 or rnoorman@covenantchristianhs.org or Tim Pipe, Jr. at 616-272-8713

or tpipe23@gmail.com.

~The Edmonton Protestant Reformed Christian School is in need of a full-time teacher for the 2019-2020 school year. The
school will be starting with grades 1-4 D.V., and the board would ask that all existing and prospective teachers feel free to
reach out for more information or to learn more about the group of students and the efforts here. Please contact Gord Tolsma
at gr.tolsma@gmail.com(780-777-5780) or Scott Ferguson at s_r_ferguson@hotmail.com (780-940-9959)
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